
Donations 

 

The Saint Jo School Library gladly accepts monetary and book donations in memory or 
honor of your loved ones.  

A donation bookplate is placed inside the front cover of each book donated to the 
library. An acknowledgement letter  

will be sent to the donor and to the family of the person the book is donated in memory 
or honor of. The library also  

uses donation money to purchase library shelving and other equipment needed in the 
library.  

A donation plaque is placed on large items donated to the library. If you would like to 
donate to the  

Saint Jo School Library in memory or honor of someone special please send donations 
to:  

Saint Jo School Library 
c/o Denise Thurman 

P.O. Drawer L 
Saint Jo, TX 76265 

Thank you for your donation to the Saint Jo School Library. We appreciate your 
kindness and generosity.  

 

 


